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Coronavirus has now been declared a public health emergency of international concern and has
spread to numerous countries around the World.

As a childcare company, with a presence in Primary School we at UPS are regularly speaking to health
professionals to put together procedures in place to best help us manage the COVID-19 outbreak.

The risk to children in our care is being minimised by following strict Government guidance, we ask families not
to attend our clubs until they have completed a 14-day period at home if travelled abroad to effected areas or
have shown any symptoms.

At UPS we routinely practice high standards of infection control. We are committed to reducing the risk by
ensuring effective hygiene practices are in place for both children and staff and we encourage full

participation in these practices;

* Wash hands frequently with soap, especially before eating or handling food, after toilet visits, or
when hands are contaminated by respiratory secretions after coughing or sneezing.

» Cover their mouth and nose with a tissue when sneezing or coughing, and to discard the tissue
immediately into a bin.

* No sharing of food/ drinks with others.

« Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces, toys and equipment regularly and when
contaminated by nasal or oral secretions.

* Ensure supplies such as hand soap, tissues, and paper towels are available for children and
staff’s use.

As always, we remain vigilant in ensuring regular thorough cleaning is carried out and our housekeeping
is effective. We continually monitor the health of children in our care and will react quickly in the event of
any rise in temperature or changes in behaviour.

Kind regards

Nick Seyho

Head of Ultimate Primary Sports Ltd
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